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July 20,
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Refert

Mr., William Langer,
Attorney General,
Bismarck, ]EIOO Dako

Dear Sir:

Replying to your letter enclosed,
as sent to W. C. Hoath at Bowbells, con-
cerning the various beverages: I shall
be very glad to have an analysis made
of the preparations and for your informa-
tion, I am enclosing herewith a copy of
recent analysis made of various soft drink
beverages now on sale in the state.

There are a few that we have not gotten
ahold of and among these 1s the product
sold as Bevo, Non-intoxicating National
Beverage Company, altho it is registered
under the provisions of the law for
registering beverages.

Yours very truly,

J

No. 4198 Commissioner.
E‘F.LO-RQ .
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